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Moyston Primary School aims to develop in our students a purpose of belonging and an understanding of the               

importance of taking responsibility for their own learning. This is to take place in a caring learning environment that 

engages students to work towards achieving their personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect and                         

cooperation, and assisting them to become valued members of the community.  

On Wednesday many of our students travelled to Warrnambool for our 3rd 
BMX event of the season. It was a miserable, wet start to the day which 

meant that our students had to race on a very muddy and slippery track!                           
They all made the best of the trying conditions and had a great day! 

The BMX Final will take place in Bendigo on Friday 9th October (the first 
week of Term 4.) Principal Anthony Cain 
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HAVE A SAFE AND ENJOYABLE       
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS! 

 

TERM 4 COMMENCES ON                     
MONDAY 5TH OCTOBER. 



Upcoming events Upcoming events 

for TERM 4 for TERM 4  

 

 

 

Monday 5th October 

First day of Term 4 

 

Tuesday 6th October 

MARC 

 

Friday 9th October 

BMX FINAL in Bendigo 

 

Transition days for 2016 Prep 

and Year 7 students are                            

November 20th, 27th and                   

December 8th. Further                            

information will be available 

soon. 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to REECE Plumbing in Ararat 

for kindly donating two new chairs to 

the school.  
 

Without the continued generous                    

support of REECE, many projects                      

including our recently renovated                     

student kitchen and art room would not 

have been possible. 



On Tuesday our               
students enjoyed an               
action packed day of       

activities with Pomonal 
PS. Students spent the 

day participating in 
BMX, art lessons,                

drama classes and a      
visit from Author Susie 

Sarah. 



CLUSTER DAY 

Last Friday we travelled to Maroona Primary School for our                
September Cluster day with Buangor and Maroona Primary 

Schools. 

Unfortunately, the planned reptile show was cancelled                  
due to illness but the students all had lots of fun participating                 

in a footy day! 





 



Warrnambool BMX! 
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The school has some excess 

bikes that we would like to 

clear.    

If you are interested in any of 

these bikes, please see                  

Anthony. 


